The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
on August 6, 2009 at 7:01 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Jim Lindsey, Ted Plevinsky, Doug
Sivers, G. T. Southworth Jr., Ellen Marcy, John Marcy, and Linda Rockwell.

Public Comments None.

Minutes Bill made a motion to approve the July 2009 meeting minutes as presented. Jim
seconded and Ted voted yes.

Road Report  Bill reported the following July activities: The following roads are completed:
Camp, Lyon, State Line, Upper Rhiney, Cross, Howard Hill, Cabin Hill West (topped Lyon Hill and
Yoehans Hill), Cabin Hill East, Mucky Run, Buck, and English Flats. Sluices were put in on English
Flats, Buck Road, Stone Crop, Lyon, State Line, Barbour, Cabin Hill, Mill Road, and Tripp. Shadow
Brook and Barbour roads are also complete.

Treasurer’s Report The supervisors discussed Cintas recent service: one week no service at
all and 3 and 4 pairs of pants back on two different occasions. The supervisors decided to
deduct one week payment for the unacceptabie service.

Bill made a motion to accept the July 2009 Treasurer’s Report as presented, pay Bill List 08-09,
pay any bills which are normally paid at the monthly meeting, and pay the payroll for August.
Ted seconded and Jim voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input Doug Sivers was present and commented on the good road
work done on Shadowbrook Drive. Traffic is rerouting from the Rt. 7 NY closing and using
ShadowBrook. There have been several close calls with people driving too fast and cutting
corners. There is a constant cloud of dust. Bill commented that he can help with the dust
control. The state police would probably laugh if they were called for this traffic problem. Doug
is concerned that someone is going to get hurt. Bill will call the state police to advise them of
the concerns. John Marcy commented about a large ditch that his daughter had slid in to at
the Liberty Park end of the road. It was winter and the road was extremely icy—hardly able to
stand up but he did not call and reportit. The road appears to be in good shape right now.

John and Ellen Marcy commented on the old English Flats property as follows: he would like to
mow the property, clean it up as tires and old stone are there, John Singer’s old weli is now
open and someone could fall into it, and two sides of an old fence are still up from the flood of
’06 but concrete posts are still in the ground. The supervisors discussed the situation and are
willing to walk over the property to assess the situation. The supervisors gave him permission to
do a little brush hog/mowing on the property but he is not to do anything else with it.

Old Business  No change in NIMS. Ted would like it removed from next month’s agenda.

No change in the TCC Delegate appointment. Ted would like it removed from next month’s
agenda.

New Business There is no interest in the August 27 Susquehanna County Economic
Development Board & Progress Authority breakfast meeting.



The supervisors reviewed the ad in the Fall Convention book. Bill made a motion to place an ad
the same as last year. Ted seconded and Jim voted yes. The supervisors checked the current
businesses listed.

The supervisors tabled the October 9 reservation deadline for the Susquehanna County
Township Officials Fall Convention to be held on Thursday, October 22 at 3 p.m.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.
Correspondence Routine correspondence is read and discussed.

Payroll and Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Bill made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:09 p.m. Ted seconded and Jim
voted yes.



